

83c00220y/NAR/DSY October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

YEAR 8 TEXTILES PROJECT CONTRIBUTION

This year in Textiles to enable pupils to do practical work we have put together individual packs of equipment and resources so that pupils are not sharing resources due to Covid-19. This is costing more than it would normally so we are asking for a contribution towards the cost of these packs. The project will involve pupils carrying out various pieces of practical work using fabric crayons, fabric pens, hand embroidery, embellishments and tie dye, pupils will have a decorated pencil case to take home at the end. We will provide all materials for the project and it will include the following resources:

- Needles
- Scissors
- Pins
- Needle threader
- Embroidery thread
- Sewing thread
- Fabric crayons
- Fabric pens
- Button's
- Zip
- Rubber bands for tie dye
- Dve
- Fabric for all samples completed: fabric crayons, Fabric pens, Embroidery and tie dye
- Fabric for pencil case
- Plastic folder

The overall contribution we are asking for is £3.00; this will provide students with all of the materials for the samples plus the materials for the pencil case project. Please note that this is a voluntary contribution and your child's experience in Textiles will not be affected should you decide not to contribute. Unfortunately, it would mean that we would retain their completed project in order to recycle materials and components that could be used again.

If you would prefer to buy the materials yourself, please get in touch and I can provide a detailed list of materials.

Payment for your child's Textiles project materials should be made online through ParentPay (www.parentpay.com).

I hope that you will be able to support this project. Please do not hesitate to contact me if any further information is required.

Yours sincerely

Nicola Armstrong

Head of Textiles